

March 27, 2020

Dear LEARN Families,

We hope this email finds you and your loved ones in good health and spirits. Thank you for your patience, support, and positive approach as we navigate these challenging times together.

This week, teachers and staff across the LEARN family of schools and programs worked to create meaningful and engaging online learning opportunities for students. Beginning Monday, students are invited to log into their school-specific online platform or will be sent their learning plans through another agreed upon means to engage in learning. While this is new for all of us, we are proud and impressed by the resilience, innovation, and creativity of all of our educators. We think you will be, too.

We recognize this is a complex time for our families and staff members. While we strive for a continuation of learning opportunities and connectedness, we do not want this phase of our online learning to overburden any of our families. Our hope was that the design of our plan would allow your child to engage in their learning in a way that works best for your family. We look forward to the feedback of our students, staff, and families as our approach continues to evolve. In the meantime, please do not hesitate to reach out to your school leaders or program directors or to the LEARN hotline if we can be of additional support.

Respectfully,

Ryan P. Donlon LEARN Associate Executive Director Bridgette Gordon-Hickey LEARN Deputy Executive Director